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Mr Grant Shapps

Secretary of State for Transport
Dear Mr Shapps,

Please would you re-examine the Development Consent Order for the A303 road widening
scheme.

Since the Concern for climate change has increased with the latest Intergovernmental Panel on
Climate Change report and there is a need to take urgent action to reduce emissions, not
increase them as any new Stonehenge road scheme would. National Highways should work on
ways to reduce road traffic, not simply widen existing roads which will inevitably have the result
of increasing traffic, possibly negating any potential decrease in journey times.

| also note that Stonehenge is a World Heritage Site, so even if a widening of this road is thought
to be necessary | would urge you to consider a longer tunnel in order to reduce the impact on
the Site.

Yours sincerely,

Simon Pusey

Simon Pusey






